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Item  Measure  Target  Actual  
TUSA Meetings  Attendance  75% 6/7 
UTAS Meetings  Attendance  75% 1/1 

TUSA Events  Attendance  N/A  0 
UTAS Events  Attendance  N/A  0 

Training Sessions Attendance N/A 1/2 
Conferences Attendance N/A 0 

Miscellaneous 
Meetings 

Attendance N/A 0 

 
 
Narrative update:   
 
For the month of December and the start of January, I was working remotely from home in WA. I attended 
online meetings, with notable discussions surrounding the 2025 Unihopper schedule change, Food Hub 
expansion and looking forward to 2025 on our Southern Campuses. I was also able to chat to some 
commencing interstate and international students during seminar sessions, to help prepare them for the 
move.  
 
Here is a list the other key meetings I attended last month:  

- Attended the Food Hub expansion meeting 7/01 
- Presented during the International Pre-departure Webinar 12/12 
- Met with N Farrelly 11/12 
- SSAF Working Group 9/12 
- Young people and climate change meeting with EJA and the Student Legal Service 06/12 & 17/12 

o Please reach out if you know anyone who might be interested in a climate advocacy 
opportunity! 

- Jumped online to attend an hour of Academic Senate 5/12 
- Presented at the Interstate Parent and Carer webinar 3/12 
- Unihopper expansion meeting 2/12 

o Concerns surrounding un-serviced early classes and prioritising students living in Hobart 
Apartments vs. SBC.  
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I’m looking forward to being back in Hobart this week as we get stuck into 2025, and I’ll hopefully take 
some time to connect to our students while its relatively quiet. Please reach out with any suggestions of 
upcoming summer events, or queries about campus life during the summer semester. As always, I’m 
happy to catch up in person or via email (southern.president@tusa.utas.edu.au) at any time to answer any 
questions, comments, stories, or concerns.  
 
Cheers,  
Ruby  
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